Bath and North East Somerset 

Standing Advisory Council for Religious Education

Agenda for the meeting to be held in CM223 

(new building just after the porters’ lodge) 
SEE BELOW FOR IMPORTANT INFORMATION RE-PARKING

Bath Spa University, Newton-St Loe, Bath

Wednesday, 15 October 2014
7 – 9 pm
ITEMS

1. Welcome and apologies.

2. Appointment of Chair  and Vice-chair

3. Membership

4. Approval of minutes of 4 June 2014 (attached to this email)

5. Matters arising

6. SACRE developments

a. Resource Centre – Susan Rodford
b. Website – Mary Patterson

c. Grants for school visits to places of worship/or visitors to schools – Fred Ward
d. VI Form Conference 2014 – Denise Cush

e. RE Evaluation and RE Co-ordinators’ meeting 26 Nov 14 – Fred Ward
f. World religions workshop March 2015 – Jane O’Hara

g. RE award – trial project. – Fred Ward

7. SACRE development plan and finances  2014/15 (circulated) – Fred Ward
8. Possible future meeting venues for SACRE in light of changes at Bath Spa University.

9. National developments  - Denise Cush
10. Any other business
11. Next meetings:  

Suggested: Wednesday, 11 February 2015

Parking at Bath Spa University is changing so you will need to send your name and car registration to Denise Cush (d.cush@bathspa.ac.uk) to obtain a parking permit. Do this as soon as possible.
SACRE website: re-bathnes.org.uk

Clerk to SACRE: Fred Ward Tel 01453 750009

